
 
 

 
  

 

18 September 2018 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

I’m delighted that your child has decided to continue on their academic journey 

with us at London Academy of Excellence Tottenham. They will join a cohort of 175 

passionate and successful learners to build on the fantastic foundations of our 

pioneering cohort. It is exciting to see the exceptional academic performance 

achieved in their GCSEs as well as the huge range of extra-curricular experiences 

and talents which they will bring to our community. 

At LAE Tottenham, we believe that parents should continue to have an active role in 

their child’s academic planning and decision making. As our students become 

young adults, the parental role necessarily changes from decision making to 

advising and discussing, but nevertheless remains crucial. We therefore plan a 

number of different ways in which parents and carers can engage with the school, 

both in relation to their own child’s academic progress and aspirations, and to the 

community of families more widely. 

To this end, please find enclosed a summary of our parental engagement events, 

including parent and carer evenings, UCAS events and other opportunities to visit 

the school and engage with our staff. I also enclose a letter with information 

regarding an opening for a parent governor position, open to all parents and carers 

of current year 12 students. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

Jan Balon 

Headteacher 

 


